

ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 4

MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 6 – iLEARN SMART WORLD



BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

PHONETICS

I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>fr</u> om | B. post <u>o</u> ffice | C. <u>v</u> olleyball | D. <u>o</u> pen |
| 2. A. <u>u</u> mbrella | B. <u>c</u> ut | C. <u>u</u> t | D. <u>f</u> unny |
| 3. A. <u>p</u> arents | B. <u>t</u> ables | C. <u>ch</u> airs | D. <u>b</u> oys |
| 4. A. <u>i</u> deal | B. <u>d</u> ifferent | C. <u>c</u> reative | D. <u>k</u> ick |
| 5. A. <u>c</u> lose | B. <u>h</u> ouse | C. <u>d</u> ance | D. <u>s</u> ensitive |

VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

II. Choose the word/ phrase (A, B, C or D) that best suits the blank in each sentence.

6. "What would you like to eat now?" -

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|--------------------|-----------------|
| A. Yes, please | B. No, thanks | C. Noodles, please | D. Milk, please |
|----------------|---------------|--------------------|-----------------|

7. your teacher? - Yes, I do. She is very beautiful.

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|-------------------|-----------|
| A. Do you like | B. Do you want | C. Would you like | D. How is |
|----------------|----------------|-------------------|-----------|

8. Howkilos of beef does she want?

- | | | | |
|---------|---------|----------|----------|
| A. many | B. much | C. often | D. about |
|---------|---------|----------|----------|

9. I need some tea. Please give me a of tea.

- | | | | |
|-----------|--------|---------|-----------|
| A. bottle | B. bar | C. tube | D. packet |
|-----------|--------|---------|-----------|

10. How do they want to work? - By minibus.

- | | | | |
|----------|--------------|------------|-----------------|
| A. to go | B. to travel | C. to walk | D. Both A and B |
|----------|--------------|------------|-----------------|

11. tonight?- Nothing

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|--------------------|-------------------|-----------------|
| A. What are you doing | B. What are you do | C. What do you do | D. Both A and B |
|-----------------------|--------------------|-------------------|-----------------|

III. Choose the word/ phrase (A, B, C or D) that best suits the blank in each sentence.

12. I like the atmosphere in the countryside. It is so (peace)

13. John's improved at his new school. (behave)

14. I really to see my best friend come back from Hue. (hopeful)

15. Different colours are good for rooms in your house. (difference)

16. My mother always our house when the New Year comes every year. (decoration)

READING COMPREHENSION

IV. Read the passage and find one suitable word to fill in the blank.

This (17) Smith's room. You can see, his room is not very large. (18) are two chairs, a table, a bed, a wardrobe and a bookshelf in his room. The table is near (19) window. There is an

ink- pot, some books and an English- Vietnamese dictionary on the table. The bed is on the right. There are also some books and newspapers on the bed. The wardrobe is opposite the bed. Smith has many clothes. Those clothes are all in the wardrobe. The bookshelf is (20) the wall. There are many (21) on it.

V. Read the following passage and answer the questions below.

Hien and Hoa are students. They live in Viet Nam. There are four seasons in a year in their country. They are spring, summer, fall and winter. In the spring, the weather is usually warm.

Sometimes it is cold, but not very cold. There are many flowers in this season. After spring, it is the summer. In the summer, the days are long and the nights are short. They often go on vacation in the summer. Fall is nice season. The weather is often cool. In the winter, it is usually very cold. The days are short and the nights are long. They always wear warm clothes in the winter.

22. How many seasons are there in their country? What are they?

23. What is the weather like in the spring?

24. What do they often do in the summer?

25. Are the days long or short in the winter?

26. What do they always wear in the winter?

WRITING

VI. Reorder the following words to make meaningful sentences.

27. store/ take/ department/ to/ bus/ you/ should/a/ get/ to/ the.

28. would/ good/ camping/ it/ be/ a/ weekend/ idea/to/ go/ this.

29. Winsor castle/ the/beautiful/ is/ world/ the/ one/ most/ of/ castles/ in/ the.

30. there/ my/ a/ trees/ lot/ school/ on/ to/ are/ the way / of.

VII. Reorder the following words to make meaningful sentences.

31. Each classroom in my school has one projector and one computer.

→ There is

32. We have a plan to visit him on Tuesday next week.

→ We are

33. Mary usually gets 8 for her Maths tests. Dave usually gets 10 for his Maths tests.

→ Dave is

34. No pyramid in the world is greater than the Great Pyramid of Giza.

→ The Great Pyramid of Giza

-----THE END-----